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Feedback on issues - Peckham and Nunhead Community Council on 24 
September 2012 

 
 

Question Responses  
 

Question 2: 
 
Investment in street lighting in the North 
Nunhead area and around Nunhead Station 
was done successfully.  However Evelina Road 
had the worst lighting in that area, would this 
road be considered under devolved budget for 
highways and lighting? 
 

Response from the Public Realm programme manager 
 
Replacement street lighting in Evelina Road is programmed for 
implementation in early 2013 as part of the Outer London 
Fund/area renewal programme.  It is worth noting that there is 
no devolved street lighting capital budget in 2012/13. 

 


